To: Members of the Elgin Area Property Owners Association (EPA)
And To: Members of Elgin Area Business Association (EBA)
From: Brian William Karam

Date: August 25', 2000

- As most.of you .know., there are two associations in the Elgin area, narﬁely the
| EPA and the EBA Almost ail members of the EPA are members of the EBA
smce most property owners are actlvely mvolved in the operatlon of their personat
busmesses as well as landlords There isa close knit group of approxrmately 15

owners from Gladstone to Lrsgar since most are rnultlple owners.

- The EPA has for the most part camed the ball on rnumclpal representatlon We
opposed the antl-smokmg proposals and wﬂl make further representatrons |

concermng same, in an effort to avord ﬁnahzatron !

w1demng of s1dewa1ks on Elgm to olmnnate one lane of traﬂic w1ll not proceed

nor will rarsed mtersectrons/speed bumps or lS minute parkmg meters, a.lthough
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complex is to be discussed (i.e., owners Wi_ll build below ground garage for

parking credifS).

~  Certainly as the RMOC transforms into the new City of Ottawa we must ensure

that we have effective representation on'

Elgin has not been transformed into a Sparks or a Rideau Street and that battle is

ongoing as evidenced by the recently proposed traffic calming,




